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  INFORMATION LETTER  505-19-03 

29 April 2019 
 
 
TO:  All owners and operators of Model 505 helicopters 
 
 
SUBJECT: BOSE® HEADSET SHORT CORD 
 
 
It was brought to Bell’s attention that the headset cord as furnished with the Bose® A20 
headset is unnecessarily too long to manage from tangling or interfering with the flight 
controls. This Bose® A20 headset configuration is installed as a customizing option 
during aircraft customizing prior to delivery from Bell. 
 
As requested by some owner/operators, to help provide improved cockpit management 
of the dangling headset cord, a shorter cord is now available for those requesting this 
change. 
 
The following part numbers apply, and are available from aviation equipment distributors: 
 
Part number 324843-J040 provides a Bose® A20 headset with short Lemo® cord (6 pin).  
Part number 327070-J040 provides a short cord only with Lemo® connector (6 pin). 
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 

Bell Product Support Engineering 
LIGHT Tel: 450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / productsupport@bellflight.com 
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